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RE: Fuel Surcharge Submittal, for Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc. G-011.
Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Attached please find the Fuel Surcharge Supplement Number 2 for Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc. G-
011.

We respectfully request Commission approval to amend filed Tariff Number 17 on Less Than Statutory
Notice to include a Special Surcharge Tariff Supplement to recover the rising cost of fuel. The proposed
change is to increase the supplement from 2.76% to 2.92% in Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement
Number 2.

If Fuel Surcharge Supplement Number 2 is approved on Less Than Statutory Notice by the Washington
Utilities and Transportation Commission, the 2.92% fuel surcharge will become effective on October 1,
2022. The customers will receive notification of the 2.92% fuel surcharge on the billing reflecting the
change.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 695-4923 or via email at
Heather.Garland@WasteConnections.com.

Sincerely,

Ay ROl

Heather Garland
Pricing Manager

Juewabeue [\ SpJoday
PeARIRY





